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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Anne Parkhurst <ryan6081@msn.com>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 10:49 AM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 3031

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
Absolutely rediculous!  I trust that my representatives are not supporting this absurd idea.  Small businesses in Oregon 
cannot support this. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne Parkhurst 
2122 S Deer Creek Rd 
Roseburg, OR 97470 
ryan6081@msn.com 
 


